
Town of Brant 
PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES
March 3, 2020
	DATE
	Tish Brady

2020
	Carol Brodie

2024
	Brenda Giacchino

2021
	Jason Peters

2019-2025
	Joe Ostrowski

Chair

2019
	Rebecca Haskins
2022
	Debbie

Ritz

2023
	Elmer McSkimming

A-1
	Janet Bowman
A-2

	1/6
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Present
	

	2/4
	Excused
	Excused
	Present
	Excused
	Present
	Excused
	Excused
	Present
	Excused

	3/3
	Present
	Excused
	Absent
	Present
	Present
	Present
	Excused
	Absent
	Excused

	Training
	7.5
	3.5
	4.5
	0
	27
	1
	0
	0
	0


Open meeting: Having a quorum present, Chairman Ostrowski called the meeting to order.
Approval of January & February Minutes: Tish made a motion to accept the January and February minutes, seconded by Jason. Approved.
Weitsman Property: Code Enforcement Officer Brecker contacted the Planning Board Chairman regarding the possible sale of the Weitsman Property. We did not receive any paperwork from the potential buyer.

Creeks in Brant: We have not received any responses from groups that were contacted regarding the cleanup of our creeks. This will be put on hold for now.

Bike Path: The 1993 Master Plan listed a bike path as a priority item. However, no action was taken by the town. The Planning Board reached out to many agencies to see if funding might be available. Details of the research will be forwarded to the Town Board in a separate letter.
Adjournment: Jason made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Tish and Becky. Meeting Adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,

Lynda Ostrowski

Secretary


